
Subject: RE: RVR - Robertsbridge to Bodiam Reconnection
From: "Andrew Shaw" <Andrew.Shaw@highweald.org>
Date: 30/05/2012 14:59
To: <gardner.crawley@dalsterling.com>

Hello, and thanks for the visit recently to discuss the extension to the
railway.

Having consulted colleagues and thought it through I think we would
prefer to comment directly on the planning application, including the
detail of the proposals rather than give an in principle commitment at
this stage. Our semi official position and role as a consultee rather
precludes us from supporting third parties, especially where we may be
commenting on planning applications.

However I can confirm that we have no immediate concerns about the
proposals, subject to the detail of the track etc, and I do not
anticipate that the proposals will have any significant impacts on the
AONB. The railway is an established existing use, well operated and
running though significant areas of the AONB, and in that context and
given it is following the existing track line, it would be hard to argue
that the use is not appropriate.

I hope this helps and I look forward to seeing the planning application
in due course, and am of course happy to discuss this further if you
wish.

Regards

Andrew Shaw
Policy Manager
T: 01580 879955 or 01580 879500
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www.facebook.com/highwealdaonb
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Original Message
From: Gardner Crawley (DS) [mailto:gardner.crawley@dalsterling.com]
Sent: 02 May 2012 22:47
To: Andrew Shaw
Cc: Mike Hart (RWS); Sally Marsh
Subject: Re: RVR Robertsbridge to Bodiam Reconnection

Dear Andrew

I have a trustees meeting on 14, but 15 May would be fine at a time to
suit you and Sally.

Please find attached our draft proposals for your consideration. I will
also arrange for a hard copy to be posted.

Regards

Gardner

On 30/04/2012 09:43, Andrew Shaw wrote:
Hello , my Director Sally Marsh would like to be involved in any

meeting, so can I suggest Monday and Tuesdays such as the 14th or 15th


